
   

 

 
 

June 2024 
  
Dear Parents, Carers and Students  
  
Re: Year 9 MFL GCSE Examination Results Day  
 
We are now in a position to share our plans for the collection of Year 9 MFL GCSE results 
on Thursday 22 August 2024, between 9.30am – 10am.   
  
We are inviting Year 9 students to collect their results in school, which will take place in the 
main Hall.  Friends and family are, of course, very welcome to wait outside Reception as this 
is where students will exit the site.   
 
If students are unable to attend Results Day, they may either provide School with a stamped 
addressed envelope OR authorise a third party to collect results on their behalf.  If this is 
their preferred method, a letter of authorisation will need to be given to their nominated 
person to bring on the day.  Alternatively, a letter of authorisation can be brought into school 
and handed to the Exams Manager before the end of term.  Suitable identification will need 
to be provided by the third party, for example, a driving licence, photo card or passport.   
 
Information around Post Results processes and our policy are available from the school 
website Exam Information - Hazel Grove High School 
 
Any results not picked up will be made available to students in September, and uploaded to 
BROMCOM on Friday 23 August 2024. 
 
The details in this letter should be read carefully and kept in a safe place for future 
reference.  Unfortunately, results cannot be emailed. 
 
If you have any queries about, or foresee any difficulties with, the collection of results, please 
email exams@hazelgrovehigh.co.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs Divall 
Exams and Data Manager 
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